
 
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

JANUARY 11, 2022 

 

TRAFFIC ADVISORY:  BATESTOWN ROAD TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSING ON JANUARY 12, 2022 
 

Batestown Road will be temporarily closed tomorrow morning, January 12, 2022, for debris removal.  

Impacted residents and travelers are reminded to observe posted traffic signage.   

Please visit the Town website for information regarding Town services and events:  www.dumfriesva.gov 
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http://www.dumfriesva.gov/

